
PLAINVILLE RECYCLING AND SOLID WASTE COMMISSION 
PLAINVILLE, CONNECTICUT 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 
October 13, 2022 

MINUTES 

REGULAR MEETING AT 7:00 P.M. Room 200 
Municipal Center 

PRESENT: Rich Ireland, Rebecca Ireland, George Fensick, Kathy Cole 

STAFF PRESENT: None 

ABSENT: None 

I]. ROLL CALL 

There was a quorum. 

ll. GUEST SPEAKERS 

None 

Ill. AUDIENCE TO VISITORS 

None 

IV. MINUTES 

A motion was made to accept the June 9, 2022 minutes as written by: 

G. Fensick 

Seconded by: K. Cole 

All in Favor 4 to 0 Motion Passes Minutes Approved 

V. BILLS AND COMMUNICATIONS 

A. Town Council Liaison - Deb Tompkins was not present. 

B. Other — Rich talked about the new Bottle Bill. There will be additional items 

added to the list of what can be recycled. Rich to email the commissioners the 

list. Rich explained that starting in 2024 the bottle redemption credit will be 10 

cents per bottle, instead of the 5 cents, it is currently. Discussion followed. To 

be discussed further at next meeting. 
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VI. OLD BUSINESS 

None 

VIl. NEW BUSINESS 

A. Battery Recycling — This will be one of the goals for this fiscal year. Rich will 

request that the Town Manager attend an upcoming meeting to discuss 

further. Rich to look into the Battery Recycling container that was discussed 

previously and bring information to the next meeting with the cost. 

B. Meeting with Town Manager — Rich to send a letter to the new Town 

Manager and ask him to please attend an upcoming meeting. Rebecca 

shared that she updated the Recycling Pamphlets, so it would be a good 

opportunity to get his feedback and discuss Battery Recycling too. 

C. Other — the commissioners talked about informing kids about Recycling. 

The commissioners discussed having a program at the Library in the 

Auditorium. Rich talked about Cyril the Sorcerer. He does a magic show 

and talks about recycling. It would be a good way to introduce residents to 
the commission or possibly entice new members to join the commission. 

Rich to check into available dates and if Cyril the Sorcerer is available and 

the cost. To be discussed at the next meeting. 

Vill. ADJOURNMENT 

A motion was made by: G. Fensick to adjourn the meeting at 8:00 pm. 

Seconded by: K. Cole 

Allin Favor 4 to 0 Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Yeunjer Dakletrom 

Jennifer Dahlstrom 

Recording Secretary 
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